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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

New Elk renewal
3 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 12, 2019 at 12:27 PM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>, Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Louis and Nick - 

It appears that we will need another extension on the New Elk renewal.  Please send a request via email.  The Division
will need approximately ten days after your submittal of a response to our adequacy items.

A related question: when do you anticipate sending your comments on the Reclamation Cost Estimate?  (See the letter
from the Division dated 3 December 2018.)

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us

Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com> Fri, Aug 16, 2019 at 9:06 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,

 

New Elk requests for an extension on RN-7 un�l September 13, 2019.

 

Thanks,

Nick

 

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 12:27 PM
To: Louis Head; Nick Mason
Subject: New Elk renewal

 

Louis and Nick - 
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It appears that we will need another extension on the New Elk renewal.  Please send a request via email.  The Division
will need approximately ten days after your submittal of a response to our adequacy items.

 

A related question: when do you anticipate sending your comments on the Reclamation Cost Estimate?  (See the letter
from the Division dated 3 December 2018.)

 

Thanks,

Rob

 

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist II

Coal Regulatory Program

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Fri, Aug 16, 2019 at 9:42 AM
To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Thank you, Nick.  I will update our Permit System to reflect the 9/13 date.

Have a good weekend.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us
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